Attending: Brenda Neumon Lewis, Chair,

Chris Osgood went over changes suggested by the subcommittee.

The suggested changes included specifying dates for fall, winter and spring when students would be required to return tuition if they discontinued their assistantship.

In addition the subcommittee suggested that the second sentence in the policy should be deleted.

There was a lengthy discussion on the pros and cons of being too rigid with time regard to the deadline dates a student would be required to return the tuition. Finally, Council agreed